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Each year school divisions in Manitoba must complete an Annual Report on Continuous 
Improvement. The report must be posted the school division website by October 31. 
The Sunrise School Division report was completed, submitted to MEECL and posted to 
the school division website by this date. 
 
The K-12 Framework for Continuous Improvement provides the structure to align 
planning, monitoring and reporting on student achievement and well-being in Manitoba 
school divisions. It focuses on the priority areas of literacy and numeracy, and the 
achievement of students, non-Indigenous and Indigenous, across the English and 
French Immersion Programs in Sunrise. 
 
Part of the reporting process is an in-person meeting with personnel from the 
Continuous Improvement Branch of MEECL. Sunrise’s meeting will be on January 24, 
2025.  
 
More information on the K-12 Framework for Continuous Improvement and 
requirements for school division reporting can be found here: 
 

https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/k12/ssdp/framework.html 
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